Bayview Elementary School Newsletter





PLEASE DRESS FOR THE WEATHER!
IT IS COLD ON THE BACK FIELDS!

MARCH BREAK

This year, March Break will be from March 4th to March 8th. Our first day back to school will be on March 11th. Hope everyone has a fantastic break.

Our Grade 3's and Grade 5's will be writing a Math Benchmark Test the week of Feb. 13th to the 20th. Best of luck on these Benchmarks! February 2013

RAZ KIDS - This is turning out to be an excellent site for our students! I am thrilled with the amount of students who have been reading and completing the comprehension questions. This is a great way for students to be reading at their level . . . and at no cost to you! Hope you are taking advantage of this wonderful opportunity available to your child and remember that Razz Kids can be accessed on a smart phone as well as on the Internet.

February 14th - Valentine's <u>Day</u>

Some of our classes will be doing very small celebrations around Valentine's Day. You will be hearing from your child's teacher regarding what these celebrations will look like in the class. Please remember to send in some healthy snacks too, if you are sending in treats for the children.

DAY 100-Our K-2

classes are doing some exciting activities to celebrate 100 days in school for this school year so far. I hope you enjoy taking part in these celebrations as they zero in on many math concepts in our curriculums.

Mrs. J. Baxter - Principal

Mrs. S. McNamara - Vice Principal

Wednesday, February 27th - Crazy Hat Day!! Friday, March 1st -Pajama Day!!!!

BRING IN A LOONIE TO PARTICIPATE IN THESE TWO DAYS!

Staff Appreciation Week

The week of February 11th to the 15th is Staff Appreciation Week. Please take some time during this week to send or say a special "THANK YOU" to everyone who helps out your child at Bayview. This includes our Bus Drivers, Custodians, Educational Assistants, Administrative Assistants and Teachers.

Thanks for all they do!